
Life and Work – July 30, 2023 
 

Flea Market: St. James United Church will be having a flea market 
in our parking lot on August 12th from 10-4. In case of inclement 
weather, it will take place in the auditorium.  We will be 
accepting donations for the market, especially home goods 
(dishes, sheets, blankets, toasters, kettles, etc) up until August 9. 
We will not be accepting clothes or shoes at this time. Volunteers 
to sit at the tables will also be needed so if you are available, 
please let the office know. Thank you all for your support!  
 
Congratulations to Quadrangle: A couple of weeks ago, 
Quadrangle opened its doors, launching their space as part of the 
Pride festivities. We wish them much success and look forward to 
getting to know them and the important work that they do in the 
2SLGBTQIA+ community. To that end, the staff at Quadrangle plan 
to host an Open House for the congregation in the fall, held on a 
Sunday after worship. Congratulations to the staff and board of the 
Quad! 
 
Have old glasses you no longer need? Reminder, we have a Lions 
Club donation bin for old eyeglasses that can be used to help 
others in need. The bin is located on the coffee table in the office 
area OR the glasses can be passed along to the ushers for 
placement in the bin.  Please note this is for Glasses ONLY. They 
do not take the cases.  

 
Broadview Magazine Subscriptions are now up for renewal.  
If you would like to renew your subscription or receive a yearly 
subscription for the first time, please contact Barry Cutler for 
more information at (709) 685-9030 or by email at: 
barrycutlernl@gmail.com Yearly subscriptions increased to $30.00   
 
 
St. James Mini Lunches will continue throughout the summer 
months. If you are able and would like to help Linda on a Sunday 
of your choosing, could you please sign up on the sheet in the 
Fellowship room. She could use our support.         
     
 
                  

Sharing in the Celebration Church: Each Sunday morning during 
worship at St. James we take time for people to share something 
that they are celebrating, like a Birthday, Anniversary, 
Graduation, or anything at all! If you are joining worship from 
home, we would love to include you in this time. So, email us 
at info@stjamesuc.org with information on what you would to 
celebrate, and we will include it as part of our "Celebration 
Church" time during the Sunday Service! Let's all celebrate 
together! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
2023 Memorial Services 

 
Memorial Gardens Cemetery, 25 Beaumont Hamel Way 
Monday, July 31, 2023 at 7 P.M 
 
Please Note: 
In the event of inclement weather, the services will move ahead to 
7 P.M the next evening. 
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